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Sedgwick County Health out of yellow fever vaccine 

 

(Sedgwick County, Kan.) – Sedgwick County’s Division of Health (SCDOH) no longer 
has yellow fever vaccinations available for the public. Health does not expect to receive 
additional yellow fever vaccinations until sometime in 2018.  
 

Locations administering Stamaril (yellow fever vaccine) can be found at 
https://wwwnc.cdc.gov/travel/page/search-for-stamaril-clinics. The closest clinics to 
Wichita/ Sedgwick County are in Overland Park, KS, Tulsa and Oklahoma City, OK.   
 
Other vaccinations are provided at the main clinic at 2716 West Central. Walk in or call 
for appointment at 316-660-7300. 
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